
Nashville Public Works 
Larry Dunaway 
426N Main St 
Nashville, AR 71852 

August 14, 2014 

Enforcement Branch 
Water Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

Cell 870-557-1953 
Office 870-845-4015 
Fax 870-845-7409 

RE: NPDES Permit AR0021776- Technically Based Local Limit Certification 

AUG 2 2 2014 

The purpose of this letter is to provide written certification that a technical evaluation of existing 
technically based local limits (TBLL) has been conducted in accordance to NPDES Permit 
AR0021776 Part I Section B.l. and Part II Item 7.B. Certification of Technical Evaluation by a 
State of Arkansas Registered Professional Engineer is enclosed with this letter. 

In accordance with Permit AR0021776 Part III Section D.ll.C: 

"I certifY under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my 
direction or supervision in accordance with the system designed to assure that qualified personnel 
properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the person or 
persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering the 
information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true and 
accurate, and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false 
information, including the possibility of fme and imprisonment for knowing violations." 

d Representative 
Larry Dunaway, Public Works Director 
Nashville, AR 71852 

Cc: Ed Carlyle, Pretreatment Coordinator 
Allen Gilliam, ADEQ Pretreatment Coordinator 
Jason Macdonald CEA 

Date 
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August 14, 2014 

Mr. Larry Dunaway 
Nashville Public Works Director 
426 North Main 
Nashville, AR 71852 

Re: Certification of Technical Evaluation 
Technically Based local limits 
City of Nashville Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Nashville WWTP- NPDES Permit No. AR0021776 
AFIN: 31-00036 
Nashville, AR 

Dear Mr. Dunaway: 

P.O. Box 2604 
Conway, Arkansas 72033 

501-504-2455 
Fax 501-504-2457 

In accordance with the above referenced NPDES Permit, this letter shall serve as certification 
that Civil Engineering Associates, LLC has performed a technical evaluation of the existing 
technically based local limits (TBLL). This letter shall also certify that the existing TBLL's are 
based on current state water quality standards and are adequate to prevent pas through of 
pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment facility, worker health and safety 
problems, and sludge contamination. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call. 

Sincerely, 
Civil Engineering Associates, LLC 

~a Trey oster, P.E. 
Project Manager 

CONWAY • JONESBORO • POPLAR BLUFF 


